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Citizenship Verification Should be Used for 

Government-Run Health Plan 
(Washington, DC) – Today U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) offered an amendment to the America’s Affordable Health Choices Act (H.R. 3200) during the House Ways and Means Committee markup that would require the use of existing citizenship verification tools to determine eligibility for taxpayer-funded healthcare benefits.  The Heller amendment was defeated. 

“This government-run healthcare proposal will kill jobs, hurt families, and result in massive federal spending our country cannot afford.  However, if the majority party insists on moving forward with government-run healthcare plan, Congress should do everything within its power to curb abuse.  Requiring citizenship verification for enrollment would ensure only citizens and legal residents receive taxpayer funded healthcare,” said Heller.
The Income and Eligibility Verification System (IEVS), and the Systematic Alien Verification for Entitlements (SAVE) would ensure that affordability credit applicants are U.S. citizens or legal residents eligible for the program.  According to the U.S. Census Bureau, nearly 10 million of the uninsured in this country are not U.S. citizens.  Section 246 of H.R. 3200 does not require the tools necessary to make sure illegal immigrants do not access taxpayer-funded healthcare benefits.
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